334 Squadron Australian Air Force Cadets
is now recruiting new members in Canberra

The Australian Air Force Cadets (AAFC) is a youth development organisation,
sponsored by the Royal Australian Air Force, dedicated to providing
opportunities for young Australians to obtain comprehensive personal
challenges and growth, leadership, self-reliance, confidence and teamwork.

Some activities undertaken by the AAFC include aviation, leadership, safe
weapons handling, fieldcraft, first aid, drill and ceremonial, communications,
flying, fieldcraft, adventure training, service knowledge, aeromodelling,
navigation and gliding.

Candidates must be not less than 13 years old upon enrolment. Cadets can then
continue until they reach the age of 18 years. Candidates must be Australian
citizens or have permanent resident status.

Information presentations for parents and prospective recruits for 334 Squadron
AAFC will be held at HMAS Harman (Cadet Precinct), located on Canberra
Avenue. Please arrive at the main gate between 6.30 pm and 6.45 pm, on one of
the following dates:

Wednesday 6 or 13 February 2019

You will be met at the gate by Squadron staff. Please do not arrive later than
6.45 pm, as the information session will begin on time at 7.00 pm.

All people above 16 years of age attending this session will need to bring either
proof of identity (e.g. drivers licence) or, if held, an ADF or Defence ID card, in
order to be able to enter the base. Please park vehicles in the area in front of the
main gate.

For more information please check out:

334 Squadron website http://www.334sgn.aafc.org.au/

AAFC website http://www.aafc.org.au/how-to-join/cadets/.




